

22 July 2022

Mr Simon Cohen Independent Review Office Level 17, McKell Building 2-24 Rawson Place HAYMARKET NSW 2000

By Email: Sarah.Harvey@iro.nsw.gov.au; ilarsreview2022@iro.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Cohen

ILARS REVIEW

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the IRO concerning the ILARS review. Various members of the Australian Lawyers Alliance (including the writer) have taken part in consultation with the Law Society's Injury Compensation Committee who we note has prepared a detailed submission dated 18 July 2022.

Upon review of that submission, the Australian Lawyers Alliance, wholly endorses the views expressed in that submission in light of the consultation between the Australian Lawyers Alliance and the Law Society on this matter.

We do not intend to make any further submissions beyond that endorsement and welcome the opportunity for further consultation following conclusion of the review.

Thank you again for the opportunity to engage with the IRO on this very important matter and if you would like to discuss any aspects of the review further with the ALA you are more than welcome to contact the writer at your convenience.

Yours faithfully

Joshua Dale

NSW President of the Australian Lawyers Alliance